
	
  
 

 

 

BMS Announces Addition of Comerica Bank to Its Banking 
Network 

IRVINE, Calif., December 27, 2011 – Bankruptcy Management Solutions, Inc. (BMS), the 
leading provider of bankruptcy administration software and services to bankruptcy 
trustees, receivers and other fiduciaries, has announced the addition of Comerica 
Bank, a Texas banking association, to its banking network, increasing the deposit 
capacity available to BMS clients. 

 “We are excited to welcome Comerica to our network of banks,” said Steve Coffey, 
Chief Executive Officer of BMS. “Comerica’s interest in partnering with BMS 
significantly increases the deposit capacity for our clients in an economic climate 
where few banks are seeking to hold trustee deposits. Comerica will be added to the 
BNY Mellon network of banks that includes Citibank, N.A., First Tennessee Bank, New 
York Community Bank, Union Bank, The Bank of New York Mellon and Zions Bank.”  

Comerica Bank is a subsidiary of Comerica Incorporated. Comerica is a financial 
services company strategically aligned into three major business segments: the 
Business Bank, the Retail Bank, and Wealth Management. Comerica is one of the 
nation’s oldest banks and has been a healthy financial institution for more than 162 
years. 
 
About BMS 
For over 20 years, Bankruptcy Management Solutions, Inc. (BMS) has been the 
industry’s leading bankruptcy case administration software provider. Our software 
solutions support the administrative and legislative requirements of Chapter 7 and 
Chapter 11 trustees, as well as a variety of bankruptcy fiduciaries. BMS understands 
the complexities involved in bankruptcy and has developed practical and easy-to-use 
solutions that automate and streamline bankruptcy administration, making trustees 
and other fiduciaries more productive and profitable. 
 


